6t June 2017

Mr. Richard Domenech
Domenech Designs Ltd

Dear Richard
Re: Proposed garden building for 95 Canfields Gardens, NW6 3DY
Soil survey

We have completed a trench survey of the exact site of the proposed garden building. The
area we surveyed was 6m x 4m and we dug to a depth of 150mm (as proposed by the shed
designer). You will see the grid system we used in Picture A.

Evidence of roots

There was no evidence of roots beyond what is expected from grass and small plants. See
PicturesB & C

Previous Foundation

An area comprising approx. 60% is actually a previous foundation. It is concrete and was
located approx. 100mm below the soil. We do not know when this was constructed. See
Pictures D & E. While we believe there is absolutely no root issue in our plans, this shows a
previous building was in fact there and its foundations have not impacted any large nearby
trees.
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Picture A

Grid system for 6m x 4m area




Pictures B & C. Close-ups of channel showing lack of roots




Pictures D & E. Previous foundation




